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Change of Chairman Supervisory Board 
   

 

Mr. Oosterveer, currently member of the Supervisory Board, has been appointed as Chairman of the 

Supervisory Board to succeed Mr. Van Iperen. Mr. Van Iperen has requested to step down from his 

position as Chairman of the Supervisory Board due to health reasons. Mr. Van Iperen will continue as 

Supervisory Board member and, as originally planned, will step down according to the applicable 

schedule of retirement, reaching the maximum term of office, at the end of the 2024 AGM. 

 

Haaksbergen, February 7, 2024 

 

 

 

Financial calendar  
March 5, 2024  Publication Full Year Results 2023 

May 6, 2024 Market Update Q1 2024 

May 7, 2024 AGM 

August 13, 2024  Publication Interim Results 2024 

November 12, 2024 Market Update Q3 2024 


